
I am delighted to send you our call for applications for the European Scholarship Programme@DialoguePerspectives with the 

request to forward them to your partners and to help us spread the word! 

 

We are looking for future change agents in the field of interreligious/world view dialogue, and we are grateful for your 

assistance in identifying potential participants of our program.  

  

As you may know, over the past five years we have established a highly successful format for interreligious dialogue with the 

ELES-Program DialoguePerspectives, in which over 160 gifted and socially engaged studens and doctoral candidates have 

participated.  

  

With the European Scholarship Program@DialoguePerspectives we are now taking a crucial step in strengthening the European 

perspective and, thanks to the support of the Federal Foreign Office, are building an independent European program track that 

enables us to work together with European students and doctoral candidates from Great Britain, France, Poland, Hungary, 

Sweden and Luxembourg. We want to work together with our fellows to develop strategies against (right-) populism and 

nationalism and for an open, pluralistic and democratic Europe. 

  

We are looking forward to this new challenge! And time is running out: already at the end of September, the first of four 

seminars will take place in the new program year. Therefore, I ask for your support and I appreciate your help by distributing 

the attached call for applications into your networks. 

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Johanna Korneli (korneli@dialogperspektiven.de). 
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